
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
IRON COUNTY HUMAN SERVICES BOARD 

 
Notice is hereby given that Iron County Human Services will hold its annual Public Hearing in the 
Boardroom of the Iron County Courthouse in the City of Hurley, Wisconsin, on Monday, June 3, 
2024, at 5:00 p.m.   A Human Services Board Meeting will immediately follow the Public Hearing.  
The meeting is open to the public according to Chapter 19, Sub Chapter V, Wisconsin Statutes 
(Open Meeting Law).  

AGENDA 

1. Call to Order, roll call. 
2. Acknowledge that meeting was properly posted & advertised. 
3. Public Hearing & Presentation of Proposals (Public Comment) 
4. Adjournment 
5. Human Services Board Meeting will follow Public Hearing 

 
 Anyone in need of additional assistance or reasonable accommodations, please telephone Iron 
County Human Services at (715) 561-3636.  
*Quorum of full county board may be present at meeting. 


